
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

21st March 2024 

Spanish Exchange Visit to Murcia, SE Spain 
24-29 November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RGS will be taking a party of no more than 15 students to Murcia to take part in a Spanish exchange with a school 
there, from Sunday 24th November 2024 to Friday 29th November 2024. All students will stay with a local Spanish family 
and will attend school with their partners, as well as taking part in excursions in the local area. 

The estimated cost for this visit will be approximately £450. We cannot book flights until we have secured all deposits. 
The estimate includes all return flights from the IOM to Murcia and board and accommodation with a local family. The 
trip price will also cover excursions (chartering coaches in Spain and any entrance fees). 

An exchange is a two-way visit. Our students visit and stay with a family, and the student exchange partner comes to 
the Island and stays with your family from approximately 29th March 2025 to 4th April 2025. You will be expected to 
accommodate the Spanish partner, which will include feeding him/her three meals a day. 

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. To secure a place on the trip, we require a non-refundable 
£100 deposit which should be paid via ParentPay. Final payment is to be made by 13th September 2024.  

Yours faithfully 

 

I Judd 
Mr I Judd (Visit Leader) 
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Ard-er-ynsee  

Mrs S Taylor 
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